DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-3766/1dn
FROM THE RIM:cjs:kijf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

November 14, 2001

Attached is the next economy financial institutions package you requested. Please feel
free to call if you have any questions.

Robert J. Marchant

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-4454

E—mail: robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us



